]

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street. 277 Floor
Toronto, ON. M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary

Re; sub-metering 131 Minerva Ave.: 11 May 2009

We wish to voice our disapproval of any change to the way we pay our Hydro
We have lived at 13) Minerva Ave. Apt, 108 for 22 years, and every vear part of our rent

increase was for Hydro costs. We do not feel, the sub metering 1s a fair procedure, and do
not like the idea of being forced to use the present company.

Wealso don't like the idea of a written hearing, and feel it is not a fair way o do business
with the tenants. This noticg given 10 us is exiremely unfair to everyone. as it is not
understandable to anyone if they arg nof a lawyer,

Therefore we feel this is not  legal way to do business and we ask for tenant based
participation hearing, when we can Jearn our rights properly, and not have a few days 10
respond to something we can’t understand what it means to us.

Sincerely,

Albert I Davis
Linda M. Davis

131 Minerva Ave. Apt. 108
Toronto, ON. MIM 1W]

416. 261 5093

Fax 416 261 2316

E-mail:  jdavisl100@rogers.com

Response requested,
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